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February 11, 2022

Honorable Michael P. Victorino
Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 b ,/
3\%‘/ 0 Date

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Kelly King, Chair

Climate Action, Resilience and Environment Committee
Maui County Council

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Committee Chair King:

SUBJECT: RESOLUTION NO. 21-171 REFERRING TO THE
PLANNING COMMISSIONS A PROPOSED BILL
RELATING TO WETLANDS RESTORATION AND
PROTECTION

Resolution No. 21-171 was adopted on November 5, 2021 to transmit a proposed
bill to the three planning commissions for their review and recommendation; it was sent to
the Planning Department (Department) by transmittal dated November 9, 2021. The
Department has since gathered agency comments and conducted research into this
important and complex subject. As a result, the Department is currently preparing revisions
to the proposed bill as well as background information on options for further wetlands
protection.

The public hearings with the three planning commissions will be scheduled soon;
however, it is likely the Department will not meet the deadline mandated by the County
Charter. The Department respectfully requests that your CARE Committee wait to
schedule this item for consideration until the Department has completed its review process,
the commissions have held their public hearings on the bill and provided their
recommendations, and the Department transmits a package back to the County Council.
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Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions or need
additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

MICHELE CHOUTEAU MCLEAN, AICP
Planning Director

C Clayton Yoshida, Current Division Planning Program Administrator
Jeffrey Dack, Planner VI
Erin Derrington, Planner V
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CARE Committee

From: Michelle Santos <Michelle.Santos@co.maui.hi.us>

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 2:31 PM

To: CARE Committee

Cc: Avis Teshima-Wong; Jordan Hart; Josiah Nishita; Kayla Ueshiro; Michele McLean; Sandy Baz; Stacy
Takahashi; Tyson Miyake; Zeke Kalua

Subject: MT#9501 Resolution No. 21-171 Referring to the Planning Commission A Proposed Bill Relating to
Wetlands Restoration and Protection

Attachments: MT#9501-CARE Committee.pdf

NOTE: PLEASE DO NOT FORWARD MY EMAIL TO ANYONE OUTSIDE OF THE COUNTY OF MAUI. YOU MAY CLICK ON THE ATTACHMENT ITSELF AND
CREATE YOUR OWN EMAIL TO FORWARD THE DOCUMENT TO ANOTHER PERSON OUTSIDE OF THE COUNTY.

Nichelle L. Santos

Office Operations Assistant
Office of the Mayor

County of Maui

200 S. High Street 9th Floor

Wailuku, HI 96793

phone: (808) 270-7855

fax: (808) 270-7870



